
 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

For Immediate Release 

May 1, 2020 
  

Chatham County Police Department Searching for Theft Suspects 
  
Chatham County, GA (May 1, 2020) – Chatham County Police Department detectives are 
looking for two men suspected of stealing computers from a local Sam’s Club. 
 
On April 13, 2020, surveillance cameras captured two men who left the Montgomery 
Crossroads store with computers worth more than $1,400, but the computers had not been 
paid for. 
 
Detectives are asking anyone who can identify the men, or who has information on the case, to 
call Chatham County Police at 912-652-6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are 
anonymous and may qualify for a cash  
 
reward.  
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